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 December 6, 2010 

 

 

 

ITEM:  VI.B. 

 

 

TOPIC: Summer Tax Collection Resolution 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Be It Resolved that the Livonia Public Schools School District implement its continuing 

resolution with respect to the collection of one-half of the school property taxes in the 

summer; that the Cities of Livonia and Westland be requested to collect those taxes in the 

summer on behalf of the District; and that the Secretary of the Board of Education be 

directed to write a letter to the Cities of Livonia and Westland, informing them of the 

District's continuing resolution and requesting that they collect the summer property taxes 

on behalf of the District.  

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

The above resolution will reflect the Board of Education's intent to continue the twice-a-year 

property tax collection for school taxes in both the City of Livonia and the City of Westland 

to meet our cash flow needs. 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

 

None. 

 

 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

 

Lisa Abbey 

 

 

EXHIBITS: 

 

Attached Resolution. 
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